
AHERA NOTIFICATION 
As a result of the Federal Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA), all primary and 

secondary schools are required to develop and implement a plan for managing all building 

materials which contain asbestos. The district proposed and the state approved such a plan in 

1988. A copy of the plan is available for review in the office of the Director of Buildings and 

Grounds. They can be reached at (608) 742-4879 ext 4014. As part of the above referenced act, 

all buildings are to be re-inspected every three years. Such inspection was recently conducted 

for the district by Advanced Health & Safety, LLC. The district is pleased to announce that 

practically all asbestos-related materials have been removed. The district will continue to take 

all necessary steps to ensure full compliance. 

  

 


